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FoDL News

Greetings as we welcome Spring and hopefully some warmer and drier weather to
entice us out, seems like Winter’s been with us far too long. We begin with sincere thanks to 
‘Contact Sales’ who have generously agreed to cover our calendar overheads, they join the 

roster of loyal and valued sponsors of  our Deddington Parish Calendar.

We are pleased to say that we are running our photo competition for the 2026
calendar now, so start snapping away. There is so much going on in the parish, we

not only welcome photos of buildings and scenery around the parish but events too.
So, whether it a view that is particularly Spring like now the weather is improving, or

party banners and flags up for VE Day in May… remember your camera!

We must also thank those who have recently become new subscribers to the library,
whether monthly or annual subscribers, all are extremely welcome,

as are the one-off donations we receive which help keep our library open. Thanks to you all. 
Don’t forget, if you want to start supporting our library today, just download the subscription 

form and return it to us today.

As you may have seen, Bengal Spice have kindly agreed to hosting a library
fundraising Curry Evening on April 2nd , the 6.30pm sitting is now sold out but we still
have some spaces available for the 8.30pm, you can get tickets at the library, Nellie

&amp; Dove or Hamptons. There’ll also be a raffle on the evening with some super prizes
available. Do come along and join us for fabulous food, good company and the
opportunity to raise some much-needed funding for our community library too!

Bryn Williams
abw@brynwilliams.com

From the Library

The library is getting ready for Easter. We have a ‘Guess the Number of Eggs in the Basket’ 
competition running for just £1 a go! All funds raised go towards keeping our library open. The 
winner will be announced on  Saturday the 19th April after our Craft Session which is running 

from 10am until 12pm.

As the 21st is a bank holiday there will be no Lego club – we will continue running the Lego 
club throughout the school Easter break!

Gail Cripps
Deddington Library manager\\\



Calendar Reveal

The team at Hamptons estate agent in Deddington has a wealth of experience selling 
property, covering towns and villages in the local area, as well as the rural areas in between. 

The team of four works from a charming period building situated in a prominent position in the 
Historic Deddington marketplace, facing the beautiful Town Hall. Hamptons offer a mix of 

country and village houses and cottages for sale, as well as prime property.

Call: 01869 337001
Email: deddingtonsalesoffice@hamptons.co.uk

Website: https://www.hamptons.co.uk/branch/estate-agents/Deddington

April 2025 Winning Image
A Misty Sunrise towards North Aston

Stefan Wathan


